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Fiona Kearns (Ph.D. 2020; Advisor: Dr. 

Lee Woodcock ) 

“So now I'm a postdoc at UCSD. I'm jointly 

advised by J. Andrew McCammon and 

Rommie Amaro studying  

 
  Dr. Kearns 

 

computational biophysics! Due to the covid 

situation, I'm actually still in Tampa 

working remotely! We're actually working 

right now on modeling many of the SARS-

CoV-2 virus proteins! I'm responsible for 

modeling the Spike protein (the protein that 

recognizes and binds to human cells and 

then allows the virus to enter and infect 

cells) and compounds that work 

cooperatively with the spike protein to 

enhance its activity.” 

Dr. Ralph N. Salvatore 

Wrote of  his delight that a student of SEU , 

who had worked with him doing 

undergraduate research, would be a graduate 

student in Chemistry starting in December.  

Dr. Salvatore is surely a loyal alumnus, and it 

is always a pleasure to hear from him. 

Another advisee  of his has applied for 

admission to C

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Femclick.imodules.com%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DRUMqX4T4vgtiIDCn-2F7hudIO4sHvjVqWHt6KXQA6q7Pn1vwYCiqBj3Jf76Lx-2FANg2sIRWdI-2Fja66Og4KU5tY3P811cCdLMrW1MYzVfqpGbh4uXVYcj8Yu251QPESRZXP6l4L-2BQh0J3pJ4YCGP34xBWQ-3D-3DdAWd_h40xD-2FzUn5CMiZRLPHmONbkKXBJRA04CMcq6zBsbxlHEH4XODP7MDUXWZI4jc46YggtSuJzoLymJ1hrEVc6cM1rQup0nwIvxl13PLauJD5EuwA44euH-2Fz-2FGU4hGNnz7PJ9i0Ys5vAYBOUuYybNdnoZwymM3wxD9jP-2Fi1-2BAXry8tpbWTuFYI-2FSpOpm1pjTNPoW4IV-2FFQ3PqOCmyyJ2fMSyenMUuRyqNd1itGzh7hARc9FIBQEO1iskg-2FcyVyFGOqth5T-2F1cAl1Bt4vj6EFbEhKnHXCBeP2c19mB-2F10ibbEj-2BQC3mAKraBu-2B1wWYlN3dJRFWob-2Bb4uiyMdwOs5H-2BykR86RMKBhhcg1b1aFX8kmKhfyLSYQBrvIyMl4GKyOXvy52PfvKDcd4pdIHEN-2Bs0fZVrg0j6DX8RUBJLbFtRojR6-2Bb60e1JGuv0Y9GAFY0-2BCPemIo9V-2FT8xOCDRV5fXd67L4C9Ix5M0J0Q10BMHTPrPjM-3D&data=04%7C01%7Cdfmartin%40usf.edu%7Cb3c96a50924d4b38255b08d8963f9936%7C741bf7dee2e546df8d6782607df9deaa%7C0%7C0%7C637424547177985983%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=PPOawMzYs5pP6FOt9GuAp%2B4NcFve%2B2kiJSgkOPwt4F0%3D&reserved=0


 President emerita Genshaft and Steven 

Greenbaum also donated $3 million to 

create an endowment for the Dean of the 

college, and current recipient  Dr. Charles 

Adams expressed his since appreciation at 

the ceremony. 

 

 Pandemic Considerations 

Selected comments by Dr. Steven 

Currall , President and Professor were 

taken from USF (Winter 2020) 

 

“Our comprehensive response to the 

pandemic will continue to include 

environmental testing  of high-touch 

surfaces, enhanced cleaning and robust 

surveillance strategies…” 

 

 
       Dr. Currall 

 

“The pandemic has not distracted us from our 

focus on delivering a world-class education, 

conducting life-changing research and 

making higher education  more accessible to 

all students. Our efforts continue to earn 

recognition. “ 

“According  to US News and World Report’s 

Best Colleges ranking released this fall, USF 

is again the  fastest rising University in 

America. Over the past 10 years, USF has 

risen 78 spots among all universities, from 

181 to No 83, and 54 spots among public 

universities from No 100 to  No 46,  more 

than any other university in the country.” 

 

Donors to the Department 

The following donations  were received 

between July 1,  and December 31, 2020.  

Individual Donors  

Karissa Budnack  

Derick L. Driemeyer  

Amina Gahramanova  

Wayne Guida, Ph.D. 

Karen P. Gupta  

Lorene Hall-Jennings  

Milton Johnston, Jr., Ph.D.  

Jennifer E. Lewis, Ph.D.  

Scott E. Lewis, Ph.D.  

Shengqian Ma, Ph.D. 

Mark McLaughlin, Ph.D 

Gerhard G. Meisels, Ph.D.  

Christina Nelson Ph.D.  

Frances M. Salo  

Harsh Vardhan  

Corporate Donors  

Arthur T. Cantwell Charitable Foundation  

Elinor Beidler Siklossy Foundation  

Information Research Foundation  

Jin and Joo Lee Family Foundation  

Leo and Anne Albert Charitable Trust  

Reedy Creek Improvement District  





          

        Ms. Paige Romano 

 

 For past issues you may have missed, please 

see the departmental Web page.   

News for us or comments?    

Please write to:    dfmartin@usf.edu 
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